





Smith Springs Church of Christ (Gym)
2783 Smith Springs Road

Business owners, Neighborhood Watch leaders, residents, apartment managers, clergy, etc. are encouraged to attend for an update of last year's success and upcoming challenges in 2012. I value your input and want to hear your ideas, issues and concerns.

Police Chief Steve Anderson, Hermitage Police Commander Michele Donegan and Officers, Sergeant Jeffrey White, Drug and Gang Force Officers, Apartment Managers and Animal Control will be in attendance to answer any questions.

This will be a very informative meeting and hope you will make plans to attend.

Facilitated by
District 29 Councilwoman Karen Y. Johnson
615 977-6721

<u>Karen.johnson@nashville.gov</u> <u>www.District29Community.blogspot.com</u>